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 ..."participation of NGOs and other members of the public in the advisory bodies can not replace a 

wide range of public." 

 

My suggestion is that - instead of the phrase "can not replace a wide range of public" - to write "can 

not involve a wide range of public", because it is a responsibility of the NGOs to be representative 

for their target groups. 

Best regards, 

Petru Botnaru 

 

  

Petru Botnaru, freelance journalist, 
President NGO "Terra-1530"; Editor publication "Adevarul" (Truth). 
http://terra1530.md e-mail: petru.botnaru@terra1530.md 
tel/fax +373 23746565 Mobil +373 69126480 Skype leu090909   
https://plus.google.com/photos/110680175450376016747/albums/5725269049685602
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"Terra-1530" has NGO consultative status with United Nations 
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